
 

 

Have we taken a copy of your  

WWVP card? 
 

In order to be involved with parent help at school you need to have a Working 

With Vulnerable People card. If you have one but haven’t shown the office staff, 

please do so. If you haven’t applied for one or if yours has expired, please go to 

https://www.cbos.tas.gov.au/topics/licensing-and-

registration/registrations/work-with-vulnerable-people. 

https://www.cbos.tas.gov.au/topics/licensing-and-registration/registrations/work-with-vulnerable-people
https://www.cbos.tas.gov.au/topics/licensing-and-registration/registrations/work-with-vulnerable-people

